
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     October 3, 2022  
 
To:  Clergy, religious, parish staff and chancery staff  
  
From:    Sue Stubbs, director, Victim Assistance Program, Office of Child &  
   Youth Protection 
 
Re:   REMINDER: The Way for Men Retreat 

           
 
As a reminder, the Office of Child and Youth Protection, Victim Assistance 
Program, is once again offering a three-day retreat for adult male survivors of 
abuse November 11-13, at Carmel Retreat Center in Hoschton, Georgia. 
I hope that you will run as many ads as your parish bulletin or ministry 
newsletter allows up until the registration deadline. Below, I have included a 
parish bulletin/ministry newsletter announcement for your consideration, as 
well as a slide for use in any parish in-house TV system.  
 
Thank you for the ads and announcements you have already run. I have had 
many men contact me so far after viewing them. Your efforts make all the 
difference!  
 
Please contact me at 404-920-7554 or stubbs@archatl.com for more brochures, 
posters, applications or questions.   
 
 
Suggested Announcement:  
The Way for Men is a three-day retreat for adult male survivors of abuse 
offered by the Archdiocese of Atlanta’s Victim Assistance Program. It will be 
November 11-13, at Carmel Retreat Center in Hoschton, GA. The registration 
deadline is November 3. Please contact Sue Stubbs at 404-920-7554 or 
sstubbs@archatl.com for more information. 
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